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MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL DIVISION CHIEFS AND CONCERNED PERSONNEL
DENR Central Office
FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Administrative Service and
Vice-Chairperson, EMS
SUBJECT : ISO 14001:2015 INTERNAL AUDIT COURSE ADVISORY
DATE . OCT 17 12

We would like to inform all EMS internal auditors that the ISO 14001:2015 Internal
Audit Course scheduled on 20-22 October 2022 is rescheduled on 16-18 November 2022 in
Region III.

Please confirm your attendance by filling out the attendance form at
https://forms.gle/cZbdCM1LvwMSUBPx6 on or before 21 October 2022. You may also
contact the EMS Secretariat via email (denrco.ems@gmail.com) or local 2087. We are highly
encouraging the attendance of all Division Chiefs as they will be the audit lead leaders for the
EMS Internal Audit 2022.
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For information and compliance.

DO R. CASTRO
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